
A message from your bulletin editor: 

Getting used to change would be a whole lot 

easier if it would just stop changing! 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK — Please pray for the following 

parishioners and others with health problems and for 

all those in nursing homes and those with continuing 

health concerns: Amber Anderson, Jacqueline 

Anderson, Mary Beth Caddell, Carmelo & Francisca 

Castro, Dennis Claas, Diane Henry, Eleanor Mishak, 

Connie Mueller, Ginny & Donald Naegele, Allan & 

Lorraine Rischman, Jeff Spyhalski, Joe & Joan Trinkl, 

Mildred Webster, Gloria Weinhold, Mary Frances 

Williams.  

Lord, You invite all who are burdened to come to you, 

May your healing hand restore them to health. 

If you wish to add someone to the prayer list with their 

permission, please call the parish office @ 414-464-5033.   

Join us for the Blessed Savior/St. Margaret 

Mary Book Club presentation and 

discussion of Our One Great Act of 

Fidelity, concerning the Eucharist, by  

Fr. Ronald Rolheiser. This brief but important book, 

which can be ordered on Amazon or found at Barnes 

and Noble, will be discussed on Sunday, March 25 

from 12:30PM-2PM in the Blessed Savior Parish Hall. 

Hospitality will be offered. Even if you can’t read the 

book, all are welcome to attend. 

“On behalf of the St. Vincent de Paul 

society, thank you for your 

contributions to our Lenten food 

drive. There is a poster in the Villard 

hallway with photographs of your 

generosity. Please continue your 

generosity for the rest of Lent and 

beyond. Thank You.”   

 

Blessed Savior Parish 2018 Lenten Food 

Drive.  FOR WEEK 5: March 18th—Mac & 

Cheese, Elbow Macaroni (1lb size), 

Noodles, Canned Ham or Spam, Canned 

Chicken, Mouthwash (alcohol free) 

HUMAN CONCERNS LENTEN 

WISH LIST—-Hope Network is 

in need of small size diapers, 

baby wipes, baby shampoo, 

baby soaps.  

Thank you in advance.  Human Concerns Ministry 

Early Bulletin Deadlines. It’s that season again!  

My apologies in advance. Bulletin announcements for 

the March 25 bulletin are due March 19 by NOON.   

April 1 is due March 23.  Please have your articles to 

me as early as you can. Email to 

blessedsavior@archmil.org or bring them to the office. 

Articles are approved by Fr. Romanus.   

                                          Thank you, Carol 

“Easter Flower Offering” Please use the envelope from 

your weekly packet for your Easter flower memorials 

or pick one up from the table in the back of church.  If 

you are participating in Faith Direct and wish to have 

a loved one’s name in memory or honor of, please fill 

out an envelope or sheet of paper and drop it in the 

collection basket or call the parish office @  

414-464-5033 with their names and they will be 

recorded.  Remember to print clearly, indicating the 

name of those whom the memorial or honor is 

intended for.   

Dollar Weekend / Formation Program 

Have you noticed the plastic bottles at all of 

the entrances?  We are having a Lenten 

collection through Easter Sunday to help 

support the Formation Program. Because of 

the late start for the program there was no 

money put into the budget. If you can, please 

make a donation on any of the weekends. Thank You. 

 

Prayer in Movement 

Starting on Wednesday evening  

March 21
st
 and running for the next 8 

weeks (except April 25
th
), we are 

sponsoring an exercise class from  

6pm – 7pm, which will exercise your 

mind and body while discovering nourishment for 

your spirit.  It will be held in the school gym, please 

enter through door 6E.  The cost is $2.50 per session 

payable at the door.  The instructor is Ms. Rosalita 

Villa from the Milwaukee Archdiocese Office. 

Neighborhood Clean-up Saturday, March 24
th 

Everyone is invited to help clean the 

surrounding area of our parish, meet our 

neighbors and extend an invitation to our 

Easter Triduum celebrations.  Save the date of Saturday, 

March 24
th
 from 9am  to 11am.  Meet in the East Church 

parking lot.  Sign-up sheets will be available in the 

Villard Hallway after the 4pm and 9am Masses next  

weekend, March 17 & 18.  Questions, contact Simon 

Biagui @ 414-241-9595. 
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